
 
 

 

Weekly Word 
    31.3.2021 

 
To all Parents/Carers, 
 
This half term might only have been three and a half weeks but we have managed to cram an awful lot into it!  It 
seems like only yesterday we were welcoming the children back after lockdown! 
 
In case you missed it, today was our long overdue World Book Day celebrations!  Thank you for all your effort with 
costumes, I know it’s not easy when all the shops are closed and we’ve been confined to our homes!  Today’s 
assembly was all about ‘most improved readers’, of which we have many!! 

Here are our Y2 children having fun, can you guess what they dressed up as?? 
 
In other news, some of our intrepid gardeners in Mr Holmes’ class have put together a short video advertising our 
need for a sensory garden (as mentioned in previous weekly words).  It’s a fantastic piece of work and really 
illustrates what we would love to do with the space we have. 
 

Outdoor Area Video .mp4 (vimeo.com) 
 

And finally, we are currently giving some thought to end of year reports and general opportunities to discuss your 
child’s progress and attainment throughout this year – as like last July, they will look a bit different.  We await some 
guidance from the Department for Education but we will keep you posted as and when we know more.  It is fair to 
say that this year has been significantly disrupted so we want to make sure that you are as informed as much as 
possible leading into September 2021. 
 

Have a lovely Easter and I will see you all on Monday 19th April. 
 

Mr I. Johnson 

https://vimeo.com/530952824/74c5d4eaa7

